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I oppose HB 3513 

 

The Oregon Health Authority has no business making decisions or being funded to 

store fire arms for anyone. I have no problem if someone feels they need to store 

their firearms with a family member, it should not be something funded by the tax 

payer (and a grant is also the tax payers money). 


